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Your ref: Please confirm 
Our ref: TfL/A12/DJL 
 
 
Dear Sirs 
 
Hackney Wick Woodland Public Space Protection Order 
 
TfL Legal is instructed by Transport for London (TfL). 
 
In a recent exchange of emails between TfL’s Mark Adams and your Marcelleno 
Moving and Steve Davison, you mentioned that the Hackney Wick Woodland Public 
Space Protection Order (PSPO) will expire in June 2022 and that you are considering 
renewing the PSPO and potentially extending the area covered.  
 
You asked whether TfL would be agreeable to its land beneath the A12 flyover, 
Eastway, London E9 being included within that new PSPO. 
 
We can confirm that TfL has no objection to that proposal. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
David Linklater 
Solicitor, TfL Legal 
Email: davidlinklater@tfl.gov.uk 
 
 
TfL and its subsidiary companies will accept service of legal proceedings by email at: 
 
Rule6CPRService@tfl.gov.uk 
 
Service by email will not be accepted at any other TfL email address.  Service by email will only be 
accepted if the email and any attachments are in Microsoft-readable format and are less than 10MB in 
total size. 


